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CLACKAMAS COUNTY, Ore. (KATU) — The Clackamas County Board of Commissioners recently 

approved plans for a new stabilization center. 

The county says it will be a short-term care center for people experiencing addiction. 

The center will be located south of Sellwood near the Waverley Country Club. 

The center has previously been used as a women’s center and is now being revamped. 

Clackamas County Commissioner Ben West says the program will offer stabilization care which will 

also help people get into stable housing. 

“And so now we're making this a priority here in Clackamas County to build the resources 

necessary to stabilize people where their care continuum and then providing additional resources to 

them to help them be happy and healthy and role in our communities." 

Earlier this year, Oregon lawmakers approved $4 million for this project. 

The county is also getting funding from Trillium Health. 

Construction is scheduled to start later this year and is set to open fall of 2025. 

 


